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9th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Year 9 STEAM Trip to Northampton University 
 
We have been given the opportunity to visit Northampton University to attend a STEAM workshop. The event 
consists of two free flow large exhibition spaces featuring scientists, engineers, artists, VR headsets and AR 
technology.  The trip will take place on Tuesday 21st June 2022. 
 
There will be no cost to parents/carers.  Students will travel to Northampton University via coach.  Please ensure 
your child arrive at school for 8.30am at the very latest and we will depart at 9.00am.  Students will be required to 
have breakfast before arriving at school.  Students will also require a packed lunch for the day.  We will return to 
school at approximately 3.00pm.  During the visit students will take part in a variety of sessions and workshops 
and these are designed to enhance students understanding of the different career paths.   
 
Permission for this trip can be given via your child’s Wisepay account, please complete this on or before 
Wednesday 15th June.  If permission is not received your child will be unable to attend. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at sstevens@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

Steph Stevens 
 
Mrs S Stevens 
Careers Leader 
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